
Emails from consultant psychiatrist Dr Jeff Taylor

From:         Chris & Jeff Taylor
To:            Jimmy & Judy Tierney
Sent:         Saturday, September 10, 2005 11:27 PM
Subject:     Keeping In Touch

Hi Judy, 
Are you getting any assistance up there in Cairns?  In relation to the matters aired in our last conversation, I would like to have a yarn with you over the phone again soon

Regards, 

Jeff Taylor



From: jjls@bigpond.com 

To: Chris & Jeff Taylor 

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2005 7:50 PM

Subject: health

Dear Chris & Jeff,

Thanks for your support, I am much better, not as well as I soon hope to be, but getting there. I spoke again last week with Bishop James, he asked after you both. Hope you are both well. I'll be in contact again soon.

Love Judy                                                                              
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DR. JEFF TAYLOR PSYCHIATRIC TO JUDY TIERNEY         
From:         Chris & Jeff Taylor 

Date:           15 October 2005 21:33

To:              jjls@bigpond.com  

Subject:       Re: Keeping In Touch

Good to hear from you.  
I am please that you have been able to access some local assistance.
 

Take care & best wishes to you, Jimmy et al.

 

Regards,

 

Jeff Taylor



